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Secretary (T D.0.No. 11-20/AAJVS/TW-2000 L”?C “
sveHT a1 FeErR
S e ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
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Port Blair, the 6th Oct 2001
/
Dear Dr Dave, 09

Kindly refer to Hon’ble Lt Governor’s d.o.letter of even number dated 21t
Sept 2001 regarding deputing a team of experts to Port Blair to discuss
various aspects relating to health care of Jarawas.

We had requested to depute the team for 16® Oct 2001. In this
connection, discussion of Dr KB Saxena, member of the High Powered
Committee constituted by Ministry of Home Affairs with you may kindly
be recalled. The Director of Health Services of A&N Administration is
analyzing the case records of the Jarawa patients and the basic papers
for discussion with the professional experts will not be ready by 16% of
this month. It is, therefore, requested that the team may not be deputed
on 16t Oct 2001.

The Director of Health Services has intimated that the concerned records
will be ready by third week of Nov 2001. Since the Director of Health
Services will be out of station for couple of weeks, the date during
which the team is required to be in Port Blair will be intimated later.
course.

This is for your kind information and further necessary action.

With kind regards,

Dr P.K.Dave, ‘
Director, - ~—

All India Institute of Medical Sciences, < ]
Ansari Nagar, > / -
New Delhi. ——
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